Memo

Date: February 7, 2018

To: Line Officers

District Presidents

Past Department Presidents

Department Chairmen Floor Appointments

Prayers and well wishes are needed for:

Eleanor Myers, Southeastern Veterans Center Representative and Past District 13 President, is presently experiencing some serious health issues. Your thoughts, prayers and well wishes would really help to cheer her up.

Mrs. Eleanor Myers 27 Horseshoe Drive Douglassville, PA. 19518

Don Stinebiser, husband of Past Department President Sherry Stinebiser took a very nasty fall leaving his VFW Post Meeting on Monday Evening. He was airlifted to Hamot Hospital, Erie. Brain bleeds and nausea are beginning to subside, blood pressure is still elevated. Sherry and Don thank you all for your prayers over the past 24 hours. They would appreciate your continued thoughts and prayers as he continues to improve.

Mr. Don Stinebiser 41755 Rt. 66 Marienville, PA. 16239